
 

February 2, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Landwehr: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2416 by Joint Committee on Health Policy Oversight 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2416 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2416 would update statutes to correct references after Executive Reorganization 

Order 38 made the Kansas Health Policy Authority (KHPA) into the Division of Health Care 

Finance within the Department of Health and Environment.  The bill would also repeal the 

statutes that created KHPA. 

 

 There would be no fiscal effect from passage of HB 2416. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Dave Halferty, Aging  

 Aaron Dunkel, KDHE  


